A Reminder from the Nurse



Dear Parents and Guardians,

Please note that if your child is sent home from school due to a fever or vomiting, they will not be able to return until they are fever and vomit free for 24 hours.



Thank you, Nurse Taylor

Staying home from school when your child is sick:

<u>Fever:</u> Keep your child home for a fever of 100.4 or greater. A child with the flu will be excluded for a fever of 100 degrees with cough and/or sore throat until they are fever free for at least 24 hours without any fever reducing medications.

<u>Vomit:</u> Keep children at home when vomiting has occured 2 or more times in a 24 hour period. Children cannot return to school until they are vomit free for at least 24 hours.

